
CORRIGENDUM 

W.r.t. the Notice published on 28.01.2022 in Times of India, Amar Ujala, 

NSFDC website and CPP portal regarding ‘Expression of Interest 

inviting sealed quotations for–Designing, Development, Customization, 

Implementation and Maintenance of Web Based Accounting Software’, 

it is hereby notified that revisions have been carried out in the EoI 

document and the same shall be available shortly on NSFDC 

website www.nsfdc.nic.in and CPP Portal. The Last date of submission 

of EoI is extended till 25.02.2022 latest by 1700 hrs.” 
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